
DO YOU NEED
INTERNET ACCESS?

LET US HELP YOU!
Please fill out the form on the reverse side and

return to a school or alternative meal site.



Internet Access Assistance
Families who have no Internet access at home may qualify for low or no cost Internet access 
through programs provided by HCS working in partnership with T-Mobile, Cox Communications 
and the federal eRate program. In order to qualify, the family must not currently have Internet 
access at home through any other means, have at least one student enrolled in the free/reduced 
lunch program or be on some form of public assistance. 

If you are interested in getting this assistance, please provide the information below to confirm 
your agreement, and sign and return this form to any Hampton City Schools school.

Student’s Full Name:

Student’s School: 

Student’s Street Address: 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Name: 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Phone Number:

Parent’s/Guardian's  eMail Address:
(if available)

Preferred contact method (circle one): Text  eMail  Phone

Preferred call back time (circle one):  None  Morning Afternoon Evening

By signing below I agree to allow Hampton City Schools to share information regarding my child’s 
participation in the free and reduced lunch program and my student’s address which may be 
required to verify eligibility. I also am confirming that there is not currently any Internet access 
by any means at the street address listed above.

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature:

Date:

HCS does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age or other protected classes in its programs and activities and provides equal 
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination 

policies: Robbin G. Ruth, Executive Director, Human Resources, One Franklin Street, Hampton, VA 23669 757–727–2000. 

This form may be returned to any school.
(Internal: Please route to Information Technology att: Rachel McDaniel)


